
From: Jane Strunck  
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 1:26 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
To the Department of Labor: 

I'm retiree who has worked hard for 40 years. I worked as an educator, not a financial investor or 
advisor. Like so many others, I trust and need my advisor (provided by my local credit union) to 
provide me with impartial information and advice.  

I support the implementation of the Department of Labor conflict of interest rule and oppose any 
delay of the rule. Please take note of this and move forward quickly on behalf of the citizens you 
represent. People, not profits, not politics, come first!  

Thank you. Millions of Americans, like me, are counting on you.  

Sincerely, 

Jane Strunck 

Royal Oak, Mi 48073 

 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


